
402 Training
Published on Human Resources (https://www.uoguelph.ca/hr)

    

402 Training

  

Revised: February 2004

In keeping with its aims and objectives, the University places a high priority on staff development and renewal in
the interests of achieving and maintaining excellence.

The basic responsibility for staff development and renewal rests with the employing department. However, Human
Resources can provide valuable assistance in human resource planning, determining training needs, and arranging
appropriate training programmes.
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